
men here in Moldova, from Faithway Baptist Church
in Hampshire, IL , who will be helping us put up the
ceiling in the main auditorium and also in the room
upstairs where we will first be meeting. We are
looking forward to having them with us, not only to
help with the construction, but also as they minister
along side us in the church. Please continue to

pray for our church and for
funds to not just get in the
building this year, but also to
finish the entire building
as God allows.

Region Wide Evangelization
Our region of Hincesti just held its second
annual evangelistic meeting. There was a
great turnout from all the villages in the
region and from our city of Hincesti, we saw

about 200 people come out of the many hundreds
that had been invited to attend. Please pray for the
many souls that were saved 
during  these services and 
the follow-up work that 
needs to be done. Praise the 
Lord, He is still the Lord of 
the harvest!

Praises
1. Great region wide evangelization
2. Church construction is progressing

Prayer Requests
1. For God to work in the hearts of those at the

evangelization
2. Church construction
3. Work Team coming to help with

ceiling project
4. Teens going to camp on the week

of August 1st

Church Construction
Praise the Lord, work on the
church building is progressing.
We were able to begin the
work the week after Easter

and have been excited every week to see the changes
that are happening. As of right now, the exterior
doors and windows have been installed and the front
tower has been completely poured. The inside of the
building has changed a lot as well. On the main level,
the floor has gone from just dirt to poured concrete.
The second level floor is poured and ready for future
tile and laminate. When we
first move into the building, we
will be using the second floor
room as our main meeting area,
so the stairs are all poured and
the interior walls are going
up now. Pipes and radiators
have been installed upstairs that are ready to hook
up to a future boiler system. Please be praying for
additional funds to come in to finish the heating
project before this winter. The pictures below give
you a bit of an idea of what the shape of the room
will look like. We are thrilled with how everything is
looking and each day it gets easier to picture us in
our own building. Thank you so much to each of you
who have prayed for the construction and also for

those of you who have given
funds to help us with it. In

just a week,
we will have
a group of


